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Sept. 12….PTA 6PM 
Sept. 25….School Site Council 
Sept. 29….Parents & Pastries 
 
 

Please remember to turn 
in your emergency card, 
social media, and parent 
responsibilities form to 
your child’s teacher. It 

is important that we have this 
information in time of an emergency. 
If we do not have this information, we 
cannot release your student to 
anyone. Thank you for your 
cooperation! 

 
 

Remember you need 
to fill out a new 
application in the 

beginning of every school year. If 
there is not an application turned in, 
please grab an application in the front 
office. If you have, any questions 
please call food service at 891.3021 

 
 
Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys and soft rubber 

items from home. 
 

Studies show if your child 
misses 1 full day of school 
it sets the child back 2 full 
days of learning. Keep this 

in mind if your child’s symptoms are mild and 
they can attend school.  Also, if non-contagious 
symptoms clear in the morning, bring the child 
to school because every minute counts! If you 
need to report an absence please call 891.3107 
ext. 131 anytime. Thank you! 

From Bidwell Presbyterian Church – 
please join us for the Serve Chico 
Luncheon - for Citrus families. 
Herman and Bea Gray, and the Church 
Hospitality team will host the first 25 
families that sign up. Enjoy a 
luncheon together and learn how to 
prepare a healthy meal for your 
family. Event is Saturday, September 
16, 2017 at 12:00 PM at Citrus 
Elementary School Multi-Purpose 
Room. If interested please see Sonny 
in the office to sign up. Thank you! 


